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PHOTOS NEEDED:

Join in the fun and bring an unframed photo of you as a baby/young child.  A display is in progress and 
there is alot of empty space to fill up.  Beginning Thursday this week, the display can be viewed in the 
Director's Office large conference room.  There will be answer forms . . . so try your imagination and 
intuitiveness and match the picture to a staff member.  All those who bring a baby photo of themselves will 
be entered in a drawing for a disposable camera!  The winner - persons or person  who get(s) the most 
matches will be announced at Gulnara's shower on February 10th - with picture frame as a prize.

UPDATED PHONE LIST:

Thank you to the proofreaders; I have revised the phone list (hopefully for awhile).  Changes include:  
Brigitte's number, Cataloging main number and Acquisitions main number. 



BROWN BAG LUNCH:

The next Brown Bag lunch is scheduled for Thursday, February 26th in the Director's Office large 
conference room.  Staff who recently attend the A.L.A. Midwinter Meeting and Gisele who will be 
attending the Music Library Association Conference will present reports.  Coffee and cookies will be 
available.  




